
Upcoming Dates
 

January 20th-29th: MAP testing
January 20th: No School

January 26th: Open House
January 26th-31st: Catholic Schools Week

January 24th: Family Game Night
February 17th: No School

Drop-off and Pick-up
Reminder, when arriving in the morning
you should go AGAINST the arrows.  You
will then either proceed to park or pull
around to drop your student off at the
steps.  Proceed through the parking lot

with extreme caution as children are
walking into the building.

At pick-up, go WITH the arrows and
proceed to park.  Please fill in the spots

CLOSEST to the street first as it makes it
easier for those arriving later.  If you need
to speak with a teacher please park on the
perimeter.  Once children have begun to
exit the building the lot is CLOSED.  Park

on the street and I will help your child
make it safely to you. Covington Police

Department asks that it be right turn only
when we are stopping traffic. Please share
this information with your drop=off and

pick-up person.

Around the School
Montessori learned if you’re kind to
others, you are kind to Jesus.

Kindergarten is using penguins to put
their numbers in order.

Primary made 2D shapes using other
shapes.

Third Grade and Ms. Rice have been
working together on simple winter stories
while Mrs. Klaiss is out.

Jr High began are learning about algebraic
inequalities in Math.

Tax Information
Tax Information forms are in this week’s

red folder.

MAP Testing
Testing is ongoing. Please do the following:

Make sure your child is getting plenty of
sleep and avoid scheduling outside

appointments during the testing window.  
If this can’t be avoided, contact the school.

Family Connection
Prince of Peace School

Week of :

January 13th-17th

Love God    Love People    Make Disciples   Change the World

This Family Newsletter is published weekly and sent home with the youngest student each Thursday.
Please post your copy at home or work as a reminder of school events and activities.


